Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 10:32 AM

To: ‘lgonzales@claytonwilliams.com’; Randall Hicks
Subject: Jenna Com 1 SWD remediation

Reference: Clayton Williams Energy * Jenna Com 1 * 30-015-29260 * I-5-17s-29e * Eddy County, New Mexico
NMOCD Tracking number: 2RP-1816 * Date of release: 7/9/13

Mr. Gonzalez,

NMOCD is in receipt of a document prepared, and submitted to OCD, by R.T. Hicks Consultants, LTD. The document
describes methods implemented at the Jenna Com 1 site in response to the above referenced release. This response was
not approved by OCD prior to implementation, and is not approved at this time. OCD requests vertical and horizontal
delineation in all areas affected by the release, including inside the tank battery and areas where impacted material has
been spread. OCD will review a remediation proposal based on the actual delineation analytical data and site ranking
criteria. Please notify me, 48 hours prior to commencement of any remedial and/or investigatory operations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notifications, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720



